
06 FEB 20
19

admin@kswr.org.za | www.kswr.org.za

Contact Us!



|   06 Feb 2019   |The King’s School West Rand The King’s Ken Newsletter
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“And God is able to bless you abundantly, so 
that in all things at all times, having all that you 
need, you will abound in every good work.” (2 
Corinthians 9:8)

Parents, students and staff, it is my great 
pleasure on behalf of the Board of Directors 
to welcome you to The King’s School West 
Rand in 2019.  As we look back on 2018, we 
celebrate God’s faithfulness and abundant 
provision for our school and step into 2019 
confident that He will undertake for us in 
every way!  Looking back to where our school 
began, with a handful of students and staff in 
Sunday school classrooms in the 
Assemblies of God church in Krugersdorp to 
the beautiful premises that we have today 
with 893 students and 133 staff, we testify 
again to God’s abundant provision.

To have a swimming pool has been a dream 
for our school for so many years and 
excitement is mounting as we wait for our 
magnificent pool to start filling in the next 
few days. Everything that we have is from 
Him and so, together with you, we Praise God 
for His provision. In the verse above we are 
reminded that we are blessed to be a 
blessing and as a Board of Directors we 
continue to trust God to lead us in how we 
are to be an influence for His Kingdom in 
Christian education. God has led us to 
partner with 3 other Christian schools this 
year, and we are excited at where God is 
leading. The King’s School Muldersdrift, The 
King’s School Discovery and The King’s 

School Vineyard have taken hands with our

school to impact education in our nation 
with Christian education.  South Africa needs 
Jesus.  What an incredible privilege we have 
to teach from the Bible as our foundation, 
what a privilege to share the Gospel and to 
offer hope in our broken world. May we echo 
the world of Paul, “For I am not ashamed of the 
Gospel, because it is the power of God that 
brings salvation to everyone who believes: first 
to the Jew, then to the Gentile.” 

Please continue to pray for our school, 
especially for Mr Langley and the staff as 
they teach and mentor our precious learners.  
Pray too for the Board of Directors as we 
depend on Him for all that we need and trust 
Him with His promise “I will instruct you and 
teach you in the way you should go; I will 
counsel you with my loving eye on you.”(Psalm 
32:8)

MRS. GWYN HANNINGTON
CHAIRMAN
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7 February - High School Information Evening (19:00)
8 February - High School Daddy Daughter Date 
9 February - Gr. 12 Maths (08:00 – 10:00)
11-15 Feb.     - Fun Week
15 February - School Picnic/Civvies Day/Shavathon
16 February - Agape Ball
16 February - Pre-Primary Sports Day
18-26 Feb.        -  Festival of Fame
20 February - School Day Prayer Day
23 February - Gr. 12 Physical Sciences (08:00-10:00)
23 February - Nursery School Sports Day
25 February - Intermediate Phase Blue Certificate Assembly
1 March - HS Certificate Assembly
2 March - The King’s Cup (Chess)
2 March - Open Day (09:00 – 14:00)
6-8 March - School Camp (Gr. 5 – Matric)
6 March - Gr. 4 Day Camp
15 March - Wintersport Interhouse
15 March - Nursery School Fun Day
15 March - SCHOOL CLOSES
  @ 11:45 for Pre-School and Foundation Phase
  @ 12:00 for Intermediate Phase and High School

In addition to the above, any warm clothes for children from 3 months
to 9 years old will be greatly appreciated.

8 February   - Soup/Gravy
15 February - Baked Beans
22 February - Dishwashing Soap
1 March         - Handy Andy/Savlon
8 March        - Mielie Meal

15 March      - Rice

THANK YOU FOR YOUR UNWAVERING SUPPORT!

NB! DATES FOR THE
TERM
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For second hand school
items to buy or swop

If you have any good quality
second hand items you would

like to donate to the swop shop
you may drop off as well.

Contact  Debbie:
073 152 0333
Debbie.Bevan@saiglobal.com

Liza Smith - 072 108 3670
E-mail - ropacc@vodamail.co.za

OPERATING HOURS - SCHOOL TERMS ONLY
Monday, Wednesday & Thursday:

06:45 to 13:30
CLOSED on Tuesdays & Fridays

TO ACCOMMODATE OUR
FULL-TIME WORKING PARENTS:
Saturdays by appointment only

09:00 to 12:00

The swop shop will be open Friday 8 February from 13:00 – 13:30. 
Swop your items or buy any item R20.

DEVELOPING EQ IN YOUR CHILDDEVELOPING EQ IN YOUR CHILD
So many school students today are developing intellectually 
but lagging in their emotional intelligence.  How can we as 

Parents help our kids grow in this area?  The King’s School is 
offering this EQ information evening FREE OF CHARGE to all 
parents of children 3-18 years old.  Please come and learn!

TOPIC: Developing EQ
SPEAKER: Nicola Simpson

DATE: Thursday, 7 February 2019      TIME: 19:00
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Please find 

Yes, you guessed it!  Coco has wondered 
off again.  We tried to keep him on a 

leash, but when we turned our back, he 
was gone, exploring the school. 

If you spot Coco, please fill in the form 
below to stand a chance 

to win a R10 tuck shop voucher!

------------------------------------------   ENTRANCE FORM   ------------------------------------------
Name: ________________________________                           Grade:_______________
Where is Coco?____________________________________________________________

WAITING CLASS RULES & PROCEDURES

Grade RR & Grade R:
Will be in Teacher supervised 
waiting area (sandpit area) from 
13:00 to 13:30 whereafter they will 
be handed over to Aftercare and will 
be entered into the Aftercare register 
at 14:20.

Grade 1 to Grade 3:
Will be in Teacher supervised 
waiting class from 13:00 to 13:30.  
Children will then go to supervised 
waiting class under the shade 
netting from 13:30 until 14:00.

Grade 4 to Grade 7:
Will be in a supervised waiting area 
under the shade netting until 14:00.

• All children from Grade 1 to Grade 7 will go 
to the waiting area, and then Aftercare from 
14:00.

• No child (Gr. 1 to Gr. 7) is allowed to wait 
down on the field or in the car park for their 
transport.

• Every child needs to be fetched personally – 
no hooting for children.  This rule will be 
strictly enforced for safety reasons.  Please 
inform your transport company of this rule.

• Should your child be involved in an extra 
mural, they are to go to Aftercare and not 
wait at the school gate to be collected.

coco
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Please note that the 
Finance Office will only be 

available for calls and 
visits during the following 

times daily:

07:30 to 10:00 and 
again from 13:00 to 

15:00 

EQUESTRIAN
Austin Schwan in Grade 4 

received two rosettes for Show 
Jumping on 25 January at the 
Honeydew Equestrian Centre. 

Well done!! 

Contact us to place your
advert into the King’s Ken
Email: admin@kswr.org.za
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FRIENDLY 

ATHLETICS MEETING 

AT MARAGON

The Primary School of The King’s School West 
Rand had a successful friendly Athletics Meet-
ing at Maragon on Tuesday 29 January 2019. 
We are so proud of every Gr 1 – 7 learner who 

participated and displayed their God-given 
talent. Thank you to all the teachers who 

worked and helped to make this day a success. 
We achieved amazing results. In total we were 

able to achieve 13 Gold -, 18 Silver - and 22 
Bronze medals.

TUESDAY 29 JA
NUARY 201

9
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